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Dear Robin,

this liaison is intended to keep TC SEC WG LI informed and to ensure a further good relationship between our groups in the area of lawful interception.

During the last S3 LI meeting in Munich, 05-07 June 2001, S3 LI discussed the issue of the development for a handover specification for 3G networks.

This discussion was based on the liaison S3 received from T1P1, which was also made available to the last TC SEC WG LI meeting for information. S3 LI would like to inform TC SEC WG LI on the agreed decisions.

· As a world wide standards body 3GPP sees its responsibilities not limited to a certain region of the world. Therefore S3´s effort is not intended to meet regional requirements,  but to set detail specifications that can be adopted world wide.

· 3G S3 LI decided to develop the HI2 and HI3 for the lawful interception of 3G UMTS networks.

· From the S3 viewpoint it is the task for other regional standards bodies to adopt this specifications and to amend these for the regional use.

· As the current work (UMTS Release 99) is based on ES 201 671, 3GPP S3 LI  kindly ask TC SEC WG LI to incorporate the results into future editions of ES 201 671 to ensure a consistent handover specification for the lawful interception of telecommunications within the ETSI world.

· 3GPP S3 LI also asks T1P1 to act in a similar way to seek world wide acceptance of the 3G specifications.

Best regards

Rolf Schnitzler

(Chair of 3GPP TSG-SA WG3-LI)
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